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DIVISION ADVISORY
31 s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Junior and Senior High School Heads
School Guidance Counselors
School Guidance Designates
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Bataan Peninsula State University’s
Guidance and Counseling Services celebrates Guidance Week to honor and promote
programs for the stakeholders.

Further, the abovementioned organization will conduct its seminar titled “Basics
of Guidance and Counseling” on May 8, 2024, from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the
Amphitheater BPSU Balanga Campus. Likewise, the seminar is free of charge.

Also, this Office approves their request for the participation of our Assistant
Schools Division Superintendent, Junior and Senior High Schools Heads, Guidance
Counselors, and Guidance Designate.

Attached is a copy of the letter of Roland Paulo B. Manaligod, Section
Chairperson of Student Welfare, for further details.

CAROLINAS \'J A, EdD, CESO V
5 /Schools Division Superintendent ¥

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s.
2013, this Division Advisory is Issued niot for
endorsement per D.0. 28, s. 2001 only for
the information of DepEd Officials, personnel
as well as the concerned public.

Encl.: as stated
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SUBJECT: INVITATION LETTER TO ATTEND THE GUIDANCE WEEK 2024

Ma'am:
Greetings of Peace and Gratitude!

Every May, Guidance Week is held by Bataan Peninsula State University's Guidance and
Counseling Services to honor and promote the program for stakeholders. Guidance personnel
organized events for many stakeholders, one of which was engaging professionals in the same service.

This year's celebrations will take place from May 6 to May 9, 2024, with the theme
"#Empowerment: Cultivating Core Values and Resiliency Amidst Challenges."

In light of this, we are extending an invitation to ASDS, principals, guidance counselors, and
guidance designates of Junior and Senior High Schools in Bataan to attend a seminar titled "Basics of

Guidance and Counseling.”

The objectives of this endeavor are to organize the structure and core functions of guidance
counselors and designates; establish and strengthen guidance programs in a secondary school setting.

The aforementioned seminar will take place at the Amphitheater BPSU Balanga Campus on
May 8, 2024, at 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. The event can be attended for free.

Regarding this, we eagerly await your favorable response. Thank you, God Bless, and Stay

Safe!
Respectfully,
ROLAND PAULO B. MANALIGOD
Section Chairperson, Student Welfare
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